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THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF VERNON 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Patti Bridal, Chief Administrative Officer FILE: 8300-09 
 

PC: 
Terry Barton, Director, Planning & Community 
Services 
Debra Law, Director, Finance 

DATE: 
 
November 7, 2023 

 

FROM: Danielle DeVries, Transportation Planner 

 

SUBJECT: ELECTRIC VEHICLE CHARGER REBATE 

 
 
The CleanBC Go Electric Public Charger Program offers rebates to install public electric 
vehicle (EV) charging stations. Under this program, municipalities can receive up to 
$50,000 for fast Level 3 chargers and $5,000 for Level 2 chargers. 
 
As part of the Civic Memorial Park project, two EV charging stations were installed in the 
northwest parking lot – one Level 2 and one Level 3. The City of Vernon received a 
$55,000 rebate from CleanBC for these installations in April 2023. 
 
Administration recommends that this rebate be allocated to the existing EV Charging 
Stations capital project budget (Project Number 2021-37). This will support ongoing work 
to implement more public EV charging stations in the City (including six new Level 2 
charging ports outside the Community Services Building) and conduct an EV charger gap 
analysis report. 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
 
THAT Council allocate the $55,000 CleanBC EV charger rebate to the existing EV 
Charging Stations capital project budget as outlined in the memorandum titled “Electric 
Vehicle Charger Rebate” dated November 7, 2023 and respectfully submitted by the 
Transportation Planner. 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
 
Danielle DeVries 
Transportation Planner 
 
 

  

Approved for the Agenda by the CAO ☐
 

https://pluginbc.ca/publiccharger/
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